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STUDENT DRESS 

 

The board recognizes that it is the prerogative of parents to determine what is appropriate dress and 

grooming for their children in accordance with the age and grade of these students.  Student dress and 

grooming should not create a health or safety hazard, invade the rights of others, or be disruptive to the 

educational environment by detracting from the decency and decorum in school. 

 

It will be the responsibility of the building principal to determine violations and to take necessary 

corrective action. 


